
 

Change In ID Authorization Letter 
 
  
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: UAY-W8997-M1216 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter grants authorization for representative of AzureWave Technologies, Inc.to 
apply to FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC 
rules. This authorization applies to Marvell Semiconductor, Inc., FCC ID: UAY-W8997-
M1216 (09/18/2019). We are aware that AzureWave Technologies, Inc. intends to 
market the above referenced product under their own FCC ID: TLZ-CM276NF. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
----------------------------------- 
Ken Wu/Senior Product Marketing Mgr. 
Marvell Semiconductor, Inc. 
Tel. : 408-222-9417 
E-mail : kwu@marvell.com 
Date: December 2nd,2019 


